
Burlington Road February 19, 1902 
.Hill to E. H. Harriman carbon 

Counsel advises strongly against giving any 
memo of the kind named to the Interstate 
Commerce Commission; would at once furnish 
material for suits for removal of all of 
your friends from their respective Boards of 
Directors, even though the memo was tentative. 
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